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Children and Families




Dummy Policy

References/ research that inform this policy: 
https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/safer-sleep-advice/dummies-and-sids/
Research from the Lullaby Trust suggests that it is possible that using a dummy, even for naps, can reduce the risk of Sudden Infant Death Syndrome. If breastfeeding, do not begin to give a dummy until your baby is around 4 weeks old to ensure breastfeeding is well established.
Parents are advised that they start to wean their baby off a dummy from the age of 6-12 months. The risk of cot death drops significantly after 6 months, so from this point, they should gradually try to get them to stop using a dummy to prevent dental problems once the baby has teeth.

Babies and young children spend most of their time making sounds and exploring their own mouths and voices before they begin to use words. In doing so they are not only practising and developing the skills needed for speech, but they are also encouraging other people in the world to notice them and communicate with them. Children who suck dummies throughout the day make fewer sounds, gain less experience of using their voices, and hear less language from adults around them.

If toddlers are allowed to continue to suck a dummy and talk with it in their mouths, there is also a risk that the child will learn distorted patterns of speech because the teat prevents normal movements at the front of their mouth. These patterns may be difficult to change later on.
In the belief that proactive steps can be taken to ensure children develop the best speech and language possible in child care settings, and that parents and child care professionals can work together, Seashells and settings will practice the following;
While endorsing the advice from the Lullaby Trust that a dummy can reduce the risk of SIDS and understanding that a dummy can also be a source of comfort when a child is upset and may form part of a child’s sleep routine, the policy of Children and Families Ltd is to encourage children to use a dummy only at these times.
The child’s key person will always work with parents to phase out dummies and bottles sensitively, taking into account children’s emotional needs. 
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